
Let’s Get Rolling
New trash carts  

will be arriving in  
February of 2024

The City of Arlington is switching from 
manual bag service to automated 

trash cart service. Republic Services will 
deliver a 95-gallon trash cart to each 

home beginning in February of 2024. 
Once the carts are delivered, we will 
transition to once-a-week recycling, 

trash, brush and bulk service.

For more information on this change,  
visit ArlingtonTX.gov/trashpickup.


